
 

It’s Competition Time! 

 

Do you want to win a laptop of your very own? Thanks to the generosity of The AJ Bell, who 

kindly donated laptops to Hilton Lane Primary School, you have the opportunity to win one 

of your own! 

To enter, all you have to do is create a poster about online safety to help your friends 

remain safe when online. What do we need to remember when online? What do we do need 

to do to keep ourselves safe? What top tips can you give others? 

The winning poster will be put on our website for all to learn from. 

Entries need to be given to Miss Kearsley by Friday 2nd December 2022 at 3:30pm (late 

entries will not be considered) and winners will be announced in assembly on Friday 9th 

December 2022. 

On behalf of The Hilton lane Family, I would like to extend my thanks to the AJ Bell for their 

donation – we are extremely grateful! 

Good luck everyone 😊 

Miss Kearsley 


